From: Lane, Janet
Sent: Friday, May 08, 2020 2:25 PM
Subject: Swing for Lucas and Happy Mother's Day

I’'m sorry. | can’t help myself. | have more pictures about my grandson Lucas!

Lucas loves to swing. My daughter Amy brought him to a playground before the pandemic and he absolutely loved to
swing. Kids can’t go to the playgrounds right now so my husband Rick and | decided we would make a frame for Lucas’
personal swing. We set it up at Amy’s house last night. | can’t share a picture of him swinging yet but | will. Below is a
picture of the swing and another picture of Lucas smiling at himself in the mirror. He doesn’t actually know it is him! So
cute!

It is Mother's Day on Sunday. The United States Mother’'s Day was first celebrated in 1908 by Anna Jarvis at her mother’s
memorial. It is celebrated on the second Monday of May. | would like to extend good wishes to all mothers, but | don’t
want to stop there. | would also send good thoughts to all those who have had an impact on children. This would include
aunts, uncles, teachers, and grandparents to name a few.

My husband surprised me today with flowers for Mother’s Day. Even after 37 years he can still surprise me!

| wish you all a good weekend.
Stay safe and healthy.

Janet



